
From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au 
Sent: 21/10/2022 1:58:46 PM 
To: DA Submission Mailbox 
Subject: Online Submission 

21/10/2022 

MR Michael Withers 
23- 23 Amourin ST 
North Manly NSW 2100 

RE: DA2022/1491 -25 Amourin Street NORTH MANLY NSW 2100 

Dear Sir/Madam, Further to the previous submission, we'd like to confirm that the development 
will not be used for the purpose of a boarding house? The street is not capable of coping with 
the number of cars that are currently parked on the street and those from the Wattle Street 
businesses that choose to park in Amourin Street yet alone additional vehicles from a boarding 
house. In addition, a boarding house would de-value the property values of the existing 
properties. Kind regards Mike 
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